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Snowbirds, we are 

happy to mail 

you a newsletter! 

Please email us 

to request. 

Scan the QR code
to pay your annual

$30 dues



DID YOU KNOW?

UPDATE:

Please remember that we 
have many children and elderly 
residents in our neighborhood. 

Please slow down and drive safely!

ANNUAL DUES:

The spring yard
sale will be

March 15th & 16th. 
This is an

advertised event
so make sure to
get your items

ready! 

For our residents who aren’t on social
media, we wanted to share an update
regarding the shed flooding during
Hurricane Milton. Unfortunately, our
holiday decorations were lost due to
water damage. However, thanks to
the generous donations from our
wonderful residents, we were able to
replace most of them. We hope you
loved the front entrance as much as
we did!

At this time we will not be having
Community Meetings.

Please email
ParkLakeEstatesCommunity@gmail.com

if you would like to attend a 
Board meeting.

Attention: Owners, Renters, 
Lessees and Corporations:
Your annual dues are $30 

and payable to: 
Park Lake Estates Civic Association

P.O. Box 1394, Elfers, FL 34680
You can also pay your dues by visiting

our website or using this QR code.

Friendly Reminder:
Park Lake Estates 

has NO street parking. 
Please park in 

your own driveway.

Did you know Park Lake Estates is a
Designated Bird Sanctuary?

Being a Designated Bird Sanctuary in
Florida means providing a safe haven

for native and migratory birds,
protecting their natural habitats, and

promoting conservation efforts. These
sanctuaries help maintain biodiversity,

support ecosystems, and offer
birdwatching opportunities for nature

lovers. Communities with this
designation commit to preserving

wildlife and fostering 
environmental awareness.

Did you know that only property
owners can report Code

Compliance issues?
If you see something you would
like to report please reach out

to the Pasco County Code
Compliance office at 

727-847-2411 or 
visit their website at 

www.pascocountyfl.net/services
/code_compliance 

The spring and fall
yard sales will be
held on the third

weekend of March
and November 

each year.

To stay informed and up-to-date
on all the news and happenings,
be sure to join our Facebook page!
#parklakeestatescivicassociation


